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Diversity in member networks committees 
Attendees asked how the response to the survey would directly address a need for more volunteers 

and an increase in diversity of volunteers. 

Recently the process for network committee nominations and ballots have been updated to allow 

committees to actively highlight gaps in the diversity of the current committee. After the ballot 

process, if any gaps have not been fulfilled the committee can appoint up to two members (after 

consultation with the Member Networks Team). The information requested from candidates for 

network committees has also been made more specific to avoid in-group bias against 

writing/application styles expected in different cultures. 

Diversity in membership could benefit from more innovation on how people are brought in and 

through promoting the benefits of volunteering 

RSC website and Volunteer Hub 
Attendees expressed support for the hub as an “excellent idea” to help members find answers to 

frequently asked questions and to share their experiences.  

It would only be open to current volunteers which should help people feel more comfortable to ask 

questions.  

The Volunteer Hub aims to support our volunteers, although since staff are still looking for a 

platform that will do everything required, it is too early to tell when the Volunteer Hub will be 

available. There are many networks who use MyRSC for communicating with their members and 

sharing files so the new platform will need to allow them to continue this. 

Social media platforms such as Twitter and Facebook can be used for member engagement. A pair of 

webinars was run by the RSC a few years ago are still available to view online; a beginners’ 

introduction to social media and a more advanced workshop on how to create a comms plan and 

schedule posts.  

Attendees were concerned that information on the RSC website was difficult to find, leading to 

further queries from volunteers directly to the Member Networks Team. Almost all of the 
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virtual events either (for example, 


